
 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY  

        WOMEN  

 

My Dear NAUW Culver 
City Sisters,  

Our Membership Tea 
will be held on Sunday, 
October 9, 2011, at 3:00 
p.m.  Call your guests to 
remind them of the date 
and time.  We need new 
members to help us 
succeed.  If we want to 
achieve our educational 
goals, we must all do our 
part. Please remember to 
bring the items that you 
have signed up to bring 
for the tea.  Also, take 
special note that our 
regular meeting will begin 
at 1:00 p.m.  The dress 
attire will be green and 
white.                

Above you will see a 
picture of some of your 
NAUW Culver City 
Sisters enjoying a day of 
relaxation at Glen Ivy in 
Corona during our 
summer retreat for 2011.  
We had such a good 
time, that we should try to 
make it an annual event 
where Culver City 
members can just get 
together and fellowship. 

Culver City Branch 
members attended 
another mini-fundraiser 

on Tuesday, September 13
th
.  

They went to another TV 
taping.  This time the show 
was America’s Funniest 
Home Videos which taped in 
Manhattan Beach.  I heard 
that everyone loved it. 

October is National Breast 
Cancer Awareness Month.  
Pink ribbons remind us that 
we are committed to 
preventing and treating 
breast cancer.  African 
American women have a 
higher death rate from breast 
cancer than any other ethnic 
group in the United States.  
Men can also contract breast 
cancer.  Having a knowledge 
of the risk factors and early 
treatment can help to combat 
the disease.  Risk factors of 
breast cancer include:                         
. Estrogen 

. Hormone Replacement                                               
Therapy                                        

. Exposure to Radiation               

. Obesity                                     

. Alcohol                                    

. Inherited Risk 

As I stated previously, National 
has endorsed an International 
Project to aid Haiti --Heart and 
Soles to Haiti.  The goal is to 
provide 2,012 shoes (tennis, 
walking, flats, flip-flops, etc.) to 
the children in Haiti.  Continue 
to collect your shoes.  Next year 
we will send them to their 
destination. 

National is continuing with the 
Volunteer Hours Program and 
Reading Bridge Program so 
be sure to keep track of your 
Volunteer Hours.  These hours 
will be recorded on a monthly 
basis.  Cards will be distributed 
at the October 9

th
 meeting. 

Blessings to you all, 

 

Helen Ricks, President 
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      BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 

 

 

October 9, 2011 -  
Annual Membership Tea     
Members please invite a 
guest to attend our Annual 
Membership Tea 

November 17, 2011 -     
San Manuel Casino Trip 
(tentative) 

November 19, 2011 – 
Los Angeles Branch    
Annual Scholarship      
Luncheon and Fashion 
Show – Proud Bird $55 

February 3-4, 2012 – 
Southwest Sectional   
Holiday Inn, Torrance 

Next Meeting Date:         
November 13, 2011 

Dates to Remember 

 Hostesses for November 
Clarissa Andrews         
Angela Greathouse 

Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch 
P.O. Box 2524 Culver City 
CA  90231-2524 

News articles are due by 
November 1, 2011, for the 
next newsletter. 

Membership Dues 

Don’t forget that 

membership dues are to be 

paid by September 30
th

.  The 

amount due is $160.  Dues 

will go up on October 1
st
. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to keep 

Dr. Claretha Graham and 

her family in our prayers.     

Continuing prayers and 

encouragement are 

requested for Clarissa 

Andrews, Carolyn 

Williams (her mother),     

Dr. Virginia Hathaway (her 

father and mother).  

SICK AND SHUT-IN 

  

  

Praise the Lord!  

Praise, O servants of 

the Lord, praise the 

name of the Lord! 

Psalms 113:1 
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